
Ladies and gentlemen, esteemed colleagues, and those who only appeared 

for the cake, 

Today, we gather to celebrate a monumental milestone in our company's 

history. And by monumental, I mean we've managed to keep the coffee 

machine working most of the time. Truly a remarkable achievement! 

It's been an incredible journey, from our humble beginnings in that 

cramped office, where our filing system consisted mostly of "the floor," 

to our now slightly bigger cramped office, where we at least have labeled 

piles on the floor. 

We've come a long way thanks to each and every one of you. Jim in 

accounting--who knew spreadsheets could be art? And Sarah in marketing, 

thank you for always writing emails that sound much more important than 

my speeches. 

To our amazing team, who can turn a three-minute task into a three-hour 

meeting, you are what makes us unique. After all, who needs efficiency 

when we have such charming procrastination! 

Today, we're not just celebrating our accomplishments. We're celebrating 

the fact that none of us have been replaced by robots yet. Fingers 

crossed for next year. 

Here's to many more years of success, camaraderie, and attempting to 

understand what exactly it is that our IT department says they do. Let's 

toast to countless more milestones, slightly functional office equipment, 

and never-ending supplies of coffee. 

Cheers to us, the team who puts the "fun" in "dysfunctional! 


